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Fox Valley Motorcycle Show Raises over $3000 for Charity.
On Sun. June 4th of this year a ride in bike show was held at Oshkosh's South Park. The first

annual show was a huge success raising $3414 for the Shriner's Children's Hospital. The show
was organized by a committee of six local people, including John Fretschl who suggested the
initial idea of a ride in bike show. Fretschl, owner of an award winning 1912 Flanders motor-
cycle, suggested to John & Julie Popp, owners of the Park Ave Bar in Oshkosh, that an outdoor
bike show would be a great idea. That was 9 months before the show took place. 

Other committee members include John, Doug, Too Tall, Ron, Dave & Julie. The money
raised for the charity came from the 50 plus motorcycles that registered for the event, vendors,
sales of food and refreshments, local and statewide sponsors, including the Free Rider Press,
Thanks Preacher!! The show needed over 40 volunteers to make it a success. Music be Bobby
Evans & the Alimony Blues band, A special Thanks to the Judges also thank you to all the ven-
dors, participants, and especially the 2000 plus spectators! 

We look forward to seeing you at the 2nd annual
Fox Valley Motorcycle show in June of 2007. For
more info call Park Ave Bar @ (920) 233-
PARK 


